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MEMO

	To:  
	Consultant Planner
Steve Sanson
	Department:
	Environmental Management

	From:  
	Bradley Hedger
	Department:
	Environmental Management

	Date:
	08-Oct-2019

	Subject:
	ENGINEERS REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

2200170-RMASUB, Lot 7, Waianga Place, Omapere  0473


Hi Steve 
On review of information and site inspection I require the following aspects 

· Provide engineering assessment for stormwater management, the report shall also identify pre and post development flow paths , disposal and  mitigation control measures.  Overland flow paths within lot 13 may require protection from easements.  Note that flooding occurs at State highway, we recommend that design is made in consultation with council’s stormwater engineer.

· Provide an engineering assessment on the suitability of the existing  road and access to sites to proposed development. Roads will require widening and due to location of infrastructure and boundaries realignment maybe required (council assets to be outside of carriageways).. Stormwater control will be required to be improved on existing R.O.W to discharge into council reticulated drainage rather than Waianga Place carriageway.  

· Expectation that upgrades to Waianga place will be required due to Waianga place not meeting current engineering standards requirement. This may include footpath construction, lighting and the construction of  cul- de sac turning head, recommend that consultation is held with council’s infrastructure development engineer to determine extent of works.
· Provide assessment for an alternative water supply source for both fire fighting and water supply as water pressures can not be confirmed.

· Show building platforms on proposed allotments and a engineering site suitability assessment for proposed development.

Yours sincerely
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Bradley Hedger

Resource Consents Engineer

